
 
28 November 2023 
 

Dear Members and Our School Community,  

Attached is the P&C Membership form for renewing your membership or joining the P&C, as well as a 
nomination form for the P&C Office Bearers for 2024.  As you can see the workload is shared amongst the 
P&C Executive.  

Our P&C has a very pro-active role within the school.  Meetings are held about monthly and are a forum in 
which parents, carers and home tutors discuss with the Principal and the school executive the latest 
educational updates, along with many other school issues that are brought to our attention.  

 Foster community interest in educational matters; 
 Encourage closer cooperation between the parents of students attending the school, other 

members of the community, staff and students of the school; 
 Provide advice and recommendations to the Principal of the school on issues and concerns in 

respect of students and the general operation and management of the school; 
 Provide or assist in the provision of financial or other resources or services for the benefit of 

students of the school; 
 Perform any other functions, not inconsistent with the Act, as the Minister may decide. 

Thank you to the many members over the years for supporting the P&C.  

If you have any questions regarding nominating yourself or someone else, please do not hesitate to contact 
me through my email.  
 

Your sincerely,  
 

 

Desley Jones 
P&C President  
Cairns School of Distance Education P&C Association 
pandcexec@cairnssde.eq.edu.au 
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